Notice of Public Hearing
Proposed Bus Shelter Removal
Top of State St. at W. Mifflin St.

Wednesday, July 8; 6:00 PM
215 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
- Room 260 (Madison Municipal Building)

On Wednesday, July 8, Metro Transit and the City of Madison Transit and Parking Commission
will hold a public hearing at 6 PM to discuss the proposed removal of the bus shelter located on
the top of State St. at W. Mifflin St.

Additional Details:
- Related to larger City of Madison initiative.
« Bus stop will also be removed. Buses will stop at shelter around the corner on Carroll St.
(approximately 250 ft. away).
« Will improve on-time performance in the area by buses not having to wait at traffic light.

Other shelter locations and/or changes to Metro service in the area could be discussed at this
public hearing.

More detailed information on this proposal is available at mymetrobus.com/shelter.

Interested persons are encouraged to attend the public hearing to give feedback. Consideration
will be given to views and comments expressed at the public hearing as well as to all written
comments received.

Comments can be submitted at mymetrobus.com/feedback. Written comments can also be
sent to: Metro Transit Public Hearing Comments, 1245 E. Washington Ave., Suite 201, Madison
WI 53703 or emailed to mymetrobus@cityofmadison.com.

The Madison Municipal Building is accessible to people who use
mobility aids and is equipped with assistive listening devices.

If you need an interpreter, translator, materials in alternate formats or other accommodations to
access this service, activity or program, please contact Metro Transit at
(608) 266-4904 at least three business days prior to the meeting. '

mymetrobus.com/shelter
(608) 266-4466




